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Please join us at our next meeting!
When: Saturday, April 13, 2012 from 10:00am-12:30pm (Please arrive by 9:30 am)
Where: 
Center for the Partially Sighted 
18425 Burbank Blvd. Suite 706 (7th floor: conference room)

Tarzana, Ca 91356 (just east of Reseda Blvd)
Staff from Access Services, Teresa Gonzales and Christina Blanco, are our special guest speakers this month who will tell us about changes, updates and other information about the program. The purpose of having these guest speakers at our meeting is to make them aware of and have him address general issues and concerns that affect Access Services riders in this area, not to resolve individual complaints. 

The mission of the National Federation of the Blind is to achieve widespread emotional acceptance and intellectual understanding that the real problem of blindness is not the loss of eyesight but the misconceptions and lack of information which exist. We do this by bringing blind and low vision people together to share successes, to support each other during difficult times, and to find innovative solutions.

Membership in the NFB is extremely rewarding because it opens up a network of unparalleled support, friendship, and resources.  With more than 50,000 members, the National Federation of the Blind is the largest and most influential membership organization of blind people in the United States. The NFB improves blind people’s lives through advocacy, education, research, technology, and programs encouraging independence and self-confidence. Anyone and everyone (blind, low vision, family members and friends) are welcome to come and check out our meetings and join if interested. 
To RSVP, please contact us via email at nfbevents@gmail.com or via phone by calling: 818-457-9449. 
